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WILDFIRE ON THE NEVADA NATIONAL SECURITY SITE 
 

 LAS VEGAS – Emergency crews from the Nevada National Security Site are responding to 
a wildfire at the Nevada National Security Site.  It is believed lightening sparked the blaze.  
Additional information will be provided as it becomes available.  
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